
From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
To: Peter Sims
Subject: Re: Chun Site RO0382 Reporting
Date: Monday, January 05, 2015 3:06:32 PM

Hi Peter,

Reporting for the system installation and startup in the Initial Quarterly Monitoring and
 Remediation Report by March 16, 2015 is acceptable.  A separate installation report will not
 be required.

Regard,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

Sent from my iPad

On Jan 5, 2015, at 2:05 PM, "Peter Sims" <psims@ninyoandmoore.com> wrote:

Hi Jerry,
 
Per your attached directive letter, you requested that we prepare a Remediation Start-
up Report. I had not planned on preparing a separate report to document the system
 install and startup, but rather had planned to include that information in the Initial
 Quarterly Monitoring and System Evaluation Report following the start-up of the
 system and one full quarter of sampling. Is this acceptable, or do you require a
 separate report?
 
Also, our third round of monthly sampling to be included in the Initial Quarterly
 Monitoring and System Evaluation Report following the system install will not be

 completed until the week of February 20th. Therefore, I request that the due date for

 the next quarterly report be pushed back until March 16th.
 
Thank you,
 
Peter D. Sims, LEED AP
Project Environmental Geologist
Ninyo & Moore
Geotechnical & Environmental Sciences Consultants
1956 Webster Street, Suite 400
Oakland, California 94612
(510) 343-3000 x15216 (Office)
(510) 327-9335 (Cell Phone)
(510) 343-3001 (Fax)
psims@ninyoandmoore.com
 
San Jose office
2149 O'Toole Avenue, Suite 30
San Jose, CA  95131
(408) 435-9000
(408) 435-9006 (Fax)
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